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From: COUNCIL MAIL [entcoun@ssimicro.com] AN 99 9N
Sent:  Friday, January 19, 2001 1:41 PM AN & & LUV
To: Louie Azzolini - g"(_, -
Subject: Patterson EA, Draft Terms of Reference and Draft Work Plan

The Enterprise Settlement Council also has concerns about the short timeframe being requested for review of this draft
terms of reference and draft work plan. We agree with DIAND that there needs to made some sort of guidelines
developed on minimum time alloted to allow input on guidelines and terms of references. In addition, we wonder why
this short time frame is being applied to this document. As most communities have a two week, or more time frame
between meetings it is unreasonable to expect a reply from them within a week. We feel that it is imparitive that the
board keep this in mind when developing thier guidelines.

Genevieve Clarke
Acting SAO

1/19/2001



